
Luly Massaro - No to Deepwater Wind 

  

 

From:    Joseph Gilbert <prof_paintcan@yahoo.com>
To:    <Lmassaro@puc.state.ri.us>
Date:    6/16/2010 11:24 AM
Subject:   No to Deepwater Wind

Ms Massaro, 
 
I ask the Commission to reject Deepwater Wind. 
 
Keep the ratepayers in mind.  
 
Stand firm. We are behind you. 
 
Thank you for all your good work. 
 
Joseph Gilbert 
Barrington 
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